
NOTICE 

2018/19 Batch 

Dear Students, 

Please note that the lectures  

from 8.00 am to 12.15 pm  

on 30th January 2023   

will shifted to the  

Auditorium, Teaching Hospital 

Peradeniya 

Due to New Entrants Program - 

2021/22 Batch 

  
Chairperson 

Curriculum Coordinating Committee 

Faculty of Medicine 

University of Peradeniya 

 


